GURU NANK COLLEGE, DHANBAD
Proceeding of IQAC

A meeting of the IQAC was initiated on Monday 11" April, 2022, 11:30 am onwards in
the IQAC Room of Bank More Campus.
The following Members were Present:

1. Prof. Sanjay Prasad - Chairman IQAC

2. Sardar R. S. Chahal - President Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad

3. Sardar Diljaun Singh Grewal - Secretary, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad

4. Prof. P. Shekhar - Academician

5. Prof. Gopal Kumar Sandilya - Senior Teacher

6. Prof. Amarjit Singh - Senior Teacher

7. Dr. Mina Malkhandi - Senior Teacher

8. Prof. Santosh Kumar - Senior Teacher

9. Prof. Varsha Singh - Senior Teacher

10. Sri Sadhan Kumar Mishra - Non-teaching Staff Representative

11. Sri Sanjay Kumar Singh - Non-teaching Staff Representative

12. Dr. Ranjana Das. - Co-ordinator .Q.A.C.
PROCEEDINGS:

The meeting began with a welcome note by the Principal, Dr. Sanjay Prasad. Thereafter,

proceedings of the previous meeting were read by the Coordinator, Dr. Ranjana Das.

A detailed report of the appeal (for review of NAAC result) submitted to NAAC by the College
was meticulously discussed. Prof. P. Shekhar pointed that the College could have achieved better
grade if the technical issues were taken care of. However, he showed his concern for better results
in future. He also mentioned that the AQAR of current year should be submitted timely, i.e. by the
month of November latest, to ensure that at least four AQARs are submitted till the year 2026.
Prof. Shekhar reminded the IQAC members to visit the NAAC site every month in order to keep

a track on the changes and keep a record of them systematically.

Thereafter, the Principal, Dr. Sanjay Prasad provided the details regarding NSQF Add on Courses.
He began by providing the background of the ongoing Add on Courses at the College and
mentioned the issues raised by the University regarding the process of examination and award of
degrees for such courses. He also mentioned that instability of University Administration officials

led to the delay of any final decision regarding the issue. He informed that a regulation was drafted
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by the Coordinators of NSQF Courses, as invited by the University, and submitted to the Academic

Council, which has been passed by the Council for further procedure.

The commencement of PG Course in Commerce was the next agenda. The Principal confirmed to
prepare an application regarding the same in order to forward it to the University officials for

further procedure and approval. He also discussed about starting the BBA course (self-financed).

He further proposed to provide Insurance (Accidental) to the Under Graduate students of the

College from the new academic session (July onwards).

Thereafter, it was proposed to resume the Guru Nanak Dev Lecture Series in face to face mode at

earliest.

There being no other issue to discuss, the meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair.

(Dr. Ranjana Das)
Co-ordinator IQAC
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